
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Dear	Saint	Anthony’s	High	School	Family,	
	
HAPPY	EASTER!!!!	
	
Well	believe	it	or	not,	we	are	in	the	Month	of	April	and	it	starts	in	a	beautiful	way	with	the	Most	Sacred	of	Weeks:	Holy	
Week.	The	most	solemn	Liturgies	of	Holy	Thursday,	Good	Friday,	Holy	Saturday	and	Easter	Sunday	are	all	upon	us.	The	
Glories	of	the	Sacrament	of	the	Eucharist,	The	Passion	and	Death	of	the	Lord	and	the	Triumph	of	the	Resurrection	
usher	in	this	Month.	I	do	hope	that	Easter	brings	you	and	your	family	members	joy	and	peace.	I	do	hope	you	are	able	
to	attend	the	beautiful	liturgies	of	the	season	as	well.	
	
During	the	month	of	March,	we	hosted	many	events.	We	expressed	our	faith	and	beliefs	through	daily	mass,	the	XLT	
program,	retreats	and	the	special	liturgy	of	Junior	Ring	Day.	We	celebrated	different	cultures	through	our	afternoon	of	
Celtic	Music,	and	the	Open	and	Honest	Conversations	with	Alumni	of	Color,	the	NHS,	Equity	Club	and	our	Student	
Advocacy	organization.	We	experienced	the	enthusiasm	and	spirit	of	our	students	at	athletic	events	and	of	course	at	
the	Junior	Cotillion.		
	
April	is	filled	with	many	activities	for	all.	First	and	foremost,	I	want	to	thank	Brother	Joshua,	Mr.	Farrell,	Mr.	Tucker	and	
members	of	our	Schola	for	the	beautiful	Liturgies	that	took	place	during	Holy	Week.	I	also	want	to	thank	Fr.	Michael,	
Brother	Vincent,	Mr.Clauberg	and	the	entire	Theology	department	for	the	days	of	reconciliation	that	provided	so	
many	of	our	students	with	the	opportunity	to	receive	the	sacrament	of	Penance.	I	also	want	to	thank	Brother	Richard,	
Mr.	Clauberg,	Br.	Vincent	and	Fr.	Michael	for	the	work	and	effort	with	our	retreat	program	throughout	the	year.	As	we	
begin	to	wine	down,	I	want	you	all	to	know	that	as	a	school	we	have	retreats	on	every	grade	level	for	every	student.	
This	is	a	major	task	that	is	so	worthwhile	and	distinguishes	us	as	a	Catholic	School.		
	
As	the	month	continues,	we	will	be	able	to	host	many	events	following	all	necessary	covid	protocols.	On	the	horizon,	
we	will	have	the	Senior	Drive-in	Movie	Night,	Father/Daughter	“Dance	Event”,	Chorus	and	Orchestra	Concerts,	
Student	Council	Elections,	Pep	Rally,	Dress	Down	Days.	While	these	events	may	look	a	bit	different,	the	spirit	of	the	
Event	will	not	be	diminished.	I	want	to	thank	all	who	are	planning	these	events	and	especially	thank	everyone	for	their	
creativity	and	ingenuity	in	getting	so	much	accomplished	on	a	daily	basis.	
	
We	are	now	in	the	Fourth	and	Final	Quarter	of	the	school	year.	Let	us	together	-	Students,	Faculty,	Staff	and	Parents	-
continue	to	strive	for	the	best	in	each	of	us.	This	past	year	has	taught	us	many	new	ways	to	be	successful,	let	us	now	
build	on	the	strength,	courage	and	determination	that	we	all	have	experienced.	Holding	each	of	you	in	my	heart	and	
prayers,	I	ask	you	to	do	the	same	for	me.	

                        

In Saint Anthony, Our Patron, 

 


